
We wanted to update you on a few things about this year's event at Wild Dunes that are a 
little different than in past years; mostly because of COVID-19 and the safety precautions 
involved with preventing spread of the virus, and also some policy changes at Wild Dunes. 

The tournament will not be a shotgun start but rather individual tee times beginning at 8:30 
am and continuing to 12:30pm.  However, because of restrictions on group gatherings and 
restrictions on how food service can work, the lunch will be a pre-packed box lunch that 
we'll distribute to each player as you arrive/check in. 

We are planning on having a check-in table in the usual area at The Harbor Course (out 
front of the club house area where tables are set up); if COVID-19 restrictions cooperate. 
Right now, our plan is to have each player come to the check in table, practicing social 
distancing and wearing a mask, etc., and pick up your goodie bag and box lunch, etc. 

We'd like to get ALL players tournament fees paid BEFORE the day of the event, but players 
will be able to pay onsite if absolutely necessary. Team Captains, if you have any questions 
please contact Josh or Andy at 843-577-3647; we can take credit cards over the phone, etc. 

Alcohol will be on select holes on the course and the beverage cart will be making it way 
around the course during the day.   

When you're done playing, you'll turn in your team scorecard in the area where you checked 
in; at this location, you can pick up a boxed meal from Harris Teeter.  

We'll send out an email announcing the team winners and Long Drive/Closest to the Pin 
winners either later in the evening of the tournament, or the following morning. We'll get in 
touch with the winners directly as well to arrange getting the corresponding prizes to them. 

So, yes, things will be a little different at the 15th Annual RiverDogs Make Fun Golf 
Tournament on November 5, 2020 compared to other years. But, the RiverDogs team is 
working hard to ensure you still get the "best bang for the buck" in fundraiser golf 
tournaments in the area, and our many generous sponsors are helping us do that, as well 
as our friends at Wild Dunes. 

We'll be in touch again about two weeks out from Nov. 5 with another update on any 
changes in processes/confirmation of how things will work on tourney day at Wild Dunes. In 
the meantime, we thank you for your continued support of the Charleston RiverDogs.  

Please call us at (843) 577-3647 with any questions, or to make payments.  

We look forward to seeing everyone on Nov. 5; please tell your golfing friends we have 
space available and we'll be in touch again in the coming weeks to update you. 


